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Manuscript # 53477: “Review of the diagnosis of gastrointestinal lanthanum 

deposition” by Iwamuro et al. (Number ID 04093521). 

 

Dear Dr. Ma: 

 

We would like to resubmit our revised manuscript for consideration for publication in 

World Journal of Gastroenterology. We have carefully considered all of the comments of 

the reviewers and addressed the reviewers’ concerns as thoroughly as possible. Point-by-

point responses to the comments of the reviewers are given below. We hope you will find 

our revised manuscript suitable for publication in World Journal of Gastroenterology. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Masaya Iwamuro, MD 

Department of Gastroenterology and Hepatology 

Okayama University Graduate School of Medicine, Dentistry and Pharmaceutical 

Sciences 

2-5-1 Shikata-cho, Kita-ku, Okayama 700-8558, Japan 

Tel: +81-86-235-7219 

E-mail: iwamuromasaya@yahoo.co.jp 
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Point-by-Point Responses to the Reviewers’ Comments 

 

Reviewer #1 

00057100 Conclusion: Accept (High priority) 

Scientific Quality: Grade A (Excellent) 

Language Quality: Grade A (Priority publishing) 

Dear Editor: I have read with interest the manuscript entitled " Review of the diagnosis 

of gastrointestinal lanthanum deposition" The manuscript is very interesting for the 

readers of many medical specialties such a Gastroenterology, Family medicine, Internal 

Medicine, Nephrology. The manuscript follow the peer review criteria of WJG. The 

manuscript does not need any further editing. 

 

Response: We thank the reviewer for taking the time to review our manuscript. 

 

Reviewer #2 

00503834 Conclusion: Accept (General priority) 

Scientific Quality: Grade B (Very good) 

Language Quality: Grade B (Minor language polishing) 

the problems is recognized in recent yrs. This review is detail, and clear. It is suggested 

accepted. 

 

Response: We would like to thank the reviewer for taking the time and effort necessary 

to review the manuscript. 

 


